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5th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I am writing to extend an invitation to Year 9 and 10 students to a screening of the England 
vs. Denmark match as part of the European Championships on Thursday 20th June 2024.  

This event will take place in the school Gym, starting at 16:30pm till 19:00pm (5pm kick off), 
and will provide a fantastic opportunity for students to come together and enjoy hopefully a 
thrilling football match. Food and refreshments will be available for purchase at the event, 
payments can be made by cash or card.  We believe that extracurricular activities like this 
can complement our students' academic experiences, offering them a chance to relax and 
engage with their peers in a fun and supportive environment.  

Please follow the link below and book your child’s place – tickets will cost £1 with 200 
spaces available on a first come first served basis with all profits going into the Year 9/10 
Year Fund so that we can run future events in school.  

Tickets will go live on WisePay at 12:00pm today 

Please also note that poor behaviour in school may cause your child’s place at this event to 
be removed at the discretion of the school.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Joshua Holmes    Claire Fellingham 
Head of KS4 Achievement   Head Of Achievement Year 8 & 9 

 


